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PLEASE ADDRESS ALL 
COMMUNICATIONS TO: 
THE SUPERINTENDENT

'Ÿqari/ranÂ.. 22nd April 1924

My dear General Gurries

I am writing you on behalf of the Winnipeg Grenadiers, 
of which I was Honorary Colonel for some time and acting 
Officer Commanding when all the younger men were at the 
front.

We have here in our Chaplain’s Church, St Luke’s, 
the monument erected by the Regiment at Vimy Ridge after 
they stormed it and we are now having a beautiful mural 
painting made as a Memorial to the Grenadiers to be 
placed on the wall of the church just back of the Vimy 
Ridge Memorial.
sometime in June, prior to the 15th
is leaving for his summer holidays about that time, 
and we are anxious that you should honour the Regiment 
and Winnipeg by unveiling it on some Sunday morning 
between the 1st and the 15th.

We are hoping to have this unveiled
as our Chaplain• 1

An early reply would be greatly appreciated.
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LL.DK.C.BGeneral Sir Arthur Currie,G.C.M.G 
McGill University 

Montreal.
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